
 

 

 

 
July 30, 2020 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms., Long: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File: EB-2019-0294 
Low Carbon Energy Project 
TSSA file SR# 2581426  

 
TSSA is in process of reviewing the above-mentioned pipeline project that is submitted to OEB 
for leave to construct. According to the procedural order number 3, the deadline for TSSA to 
respond to the OEB staff integratory questions is August 07, 2020.  Also, TSSA received two 
other interrogatory questions from other interveners on this project. Submitted questions require 
involvement of several departments within the organization. TSSA needs more time to properly 
review and prepare responses to the interrogatory questions. TSSA suggests August 14, 2020 as 
the new deadline to respond to the interrogatory questions.  
 
Thank you for considering this request. For any correspondence with TSSA regarding this 
project, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Kourosh Manouchehri, P.Eng., PMP 
Fuels Safety Engineer 
Tel.: (416) 734-3539 
Fax: (416) 231-7525 
 
c. Mr. Ritchie Murray 

Project Advisor | Supply & Infrastructure | Applications  
Ontario Energy Board 


